
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 22 By Councillor Flannery for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 31 August 2023 

  The Council website states: Edinburgh’s city centre LEZ is 

here. Are you ready? It points to boundary, standards, 

penalty charges, support funding and exemptions of 

impending LEZ, but there is no support or approved list of 

outlets for residents wanting to convert their vehicles to be 

LEZ-ready. Does the Convenor agree that -  

Question (1) To encourage this transition information should be readily 

available on Council Websites? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) That officers who have had to check with Transport Scotland 

to find out approved CVRAS outlets, should be provided 

with this information, also? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Given this, is he aware that -  

Some garages seem equally unclear as to what conversion 

entails, which garages will carry this out, and by when. 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Given that the 1 June 2024 is the introduction date for the 

City Centre LEZ, would he agree that as a council we need 

to have this information available as a matter of priority for 

residents. 

Answer (4)  

   

   

 
 


